From: Aileen Kaye

To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: "Yes" on HB 3085, HB 3090, HB 3091
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 5:38:35 PM

Dear Chair Clem and Members of the Committee,
I hope you will vote "YES™ on these bills:

HB 3085: New Family Farmer Loan Program
HB 3090: new Beginning Farmer and Rancher Incentive Program
HB 3091: Reduces fees and costs to borrowers using Aggie Bond program

We have some of the best ag land in the USA. We want to keep this land in
farming. As our current farmers age, we need younger people to continue the
farming tradition. We need to make this as easy for them as possible. These three
bills will help new farmers to get started.

Thank you for your concern for Oregon ag lands.

Aileen Kaye
Turner, OR 97392
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